
 

CARPOOL 411-WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW! 

Morning Arrival – 7:20-7:50 
Dismissal – 2:10-2:40 

***MORNING*** 

2 carpool lanes - IN THE MORNING ONLY!   

o REAR ENTRANCE (SPRING HILL ROAD) = PRE-K, KK AND 1ST GRADE w/ siblings from any 
grade, and students in our learning cottages.  

o FRONT ENTRANCE (SPRING HILL PARKWAY) = 2nd – 5th grade students 
o Wait for staff to arrive on the curb at 7:20 to let your student out!  
o Don’t wait to be told to come out of your car…when your car comes to a stop, tell your 

child to hop on out!!  
o  

CAR DOORS – STUDENTS WILL OPEN & CLOSE THEIR OWN CAR DOORS.  
o DRIVERS! Stay in your car! 
o DRIVERS! BE SURE YOUR STUDENT is READY TO EXIT THE CAR on the CURB SIDE!! 
o DRIVERS! SAFETY LOCKS OFF 
o PASSENGERS! OPEN & CLOSE YOUR OWN CAR DOOR!  
 

Practice makes Perfect! If your child is not accustomed to this, don’t let their 
first day of school be the first time they have to get out of the car themselves.  
Begin working on this skill now!  It will help keep carpool moving! 

 
 
DON’T PARK AND WALK! Don’t create a crowd and unsafe situation by parking and walking to 
the front door or through our bus port! STAY IN YOU CAR! THAT IS WHAT CARPOOL IS FOR! 
 

o Parents are not permitted to walk students to their classroom, but don’t worry, we will 
make sure your little one gets to class safely! ***1 or 2 parents/guardians may walk their 
child to class on the FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL ONLY!!! NO EXTENDED FAMILY, PLEASE!!!*** 
 

 
***AFTERNOON*** 

 
Afternoon carpool – ALL students (K-5) will be dismissed in the front of the building (Spring 
Hill Parkway entrance)  

o Carpool will start at 2:10. The latest you can pick up is 2:40. 
o Don’t be late! Multiple late pickups will result in the loss of car rider privileges.  
o You MUST have a GoSAFE Barcode – enrolling adults are able to access this through ParentVUE.  

 
 
Walkers – only students who do not get bus service can be dismissed as walkers! 
  

o Students should be walked to the START OF THE SIDEWALK IN THE BUS PORT in the morning. 
o They will be monitored by Teasley staff as they enter the 1st grade hallway entrance.    
o Walkers will be released to parents in the PM who are waiting at the START OF THE SIDEWALK IN 

THE BUS PORT.  Please don’t create a crowd at the doors or near our bus riders!  
 

 HELP US KEEP ARRIVAL AND DISMISSAL EFFICIENT AND 
 SAFE BY FOLLOWING THESE PROCEDURES. 


